
Greenwood Building Advisory Committee

May 11, 2023

A. Grell called the meeting to order at 2pm. Members present were Milem, Dennis, S. Grell, A.
Grell, Rein, and Swenson. Members absent were Riggs, Wilken. Open meetings act is posted.

Approval of minutes is tabled until the next meeting as the minutes were not on hand.

New Business:

1. Rein gave the board printouts of the survey results. She stated that she calculated the
results into percentages and combined the three different surveys to make it easier to
review. A. Grell stated he thought the numbers were not great. Swenson believes that
the numbers are high enough to move forward with getting a design. A. Grell suggested
we get a grant or donations to move forward with a scoping/design project as long as it
doesn’t cost tax dollars.

2. A. Grell stated the committee should go on hiatus for 6 months due to the interest rate
forecast. The rest of the board was in agreement. The board also agreed to continue
pursuing a preliminary design concept paid for without tax dollars.

Meeting adjourned at 2:21pm

Submitted by Danielle Rein


